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“2006” 
 

January 25, 2006 

 
At the end of every year, I take time to hear from the Lord regarding the next 

year.  He did speak to me about several things coming this year for the Body of 
Christ.  He said ‘2006’ will be very extraordinary, and for many of us, we will see 
strange things done by  His hand.  This is not another year of “business as usual”.  
I believe we will be required to do the “kingdom business” in very strange and 
unusual ways.  Many acts performed for the early believers are going to manifest 
in our meetings.  The days of talking about miracles will be turned into days of 
seeing miracles right before our eyes.  We will no longer send the blind, the lame, 
and sick away with only prayers.  They will walk away totally and completely 
healed, saved, and delivered!  The day of the Word being spoken and instantly 
manifested are here.  The Lord will be listening to our prayers, ever ready to 
perform His Word. 

 

We have heard over the years “all of creation moans for the manifestation of 
the Sons of God” (Romans 8:19).  Well, now is our chance to “put up or shut up”.  
We will either speak the Word with signs following or we will have to sit down 
and let those who will say and do what the Word says rise up.  I don’t know about 
you, but I intend to be a part of this unique and unusual presence of the Lord.  

 

The year 2006 will go down in church history as a phenomenal year for a 
drastic change in the way we do “kingdom business”.   The Lord is giving new 
orders and instructions for His kingdom to change.  I believe He is sending us a 
new flowchart and with this new chart comes new positions; new positions 
always bring new responsibilities and anointings.  The kingdom anointing is 
increasing for kingdom governmental reasons in this year.  We must remember 
He is the King and Chief Officer of His own kingdom.  We get to be a laborer for 
Him. 

 

There were many other things the Lord said concerning this year, but I will 
post those later. I will be sharing with you what He said about “cycles”.  For now, 
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please pray and ask the Lord how you can be a part of this strange and unusual 
year. 

 

I beseech you to get ready to move out, move on, and move up in the 
anointing and gifts the Lord has given you and step into the flow of what He is 
implementing.  Until then….. 
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